
Class Three Newsletter – 5.5.17 

This Week... 

What a beautiful week it has been! It has been lovely to see the children playing on the field at 

break and lunchtimes. We are so blessed to have school grounds where we can see bluebells, 

blossom and new life all around us. On Thursday we took our worship outside and explored what 

peace means to us and how we can be peacemakers; a real skill for life. In our English work we 

have been writing scenes for our playscript and the children have been applying their skills with 

adverbs, using them effectively in their stage directions. We have been focusing on features of 

the genre and using a marking ladder to check we have been successful in using them in our 

writing. The children are becoming more aware of their own strengths and areas for 

improvement and this is one way in which they can take charge of their own learning. We have 

revisited addition and subtraction in maths, adding and subtracting large numbers using formal 

methods as well as rounding to estimate. Class 3 are making great leaps forward in their maths 

and enjoy a challenge. Science saw us exploring magnets and recognising that contact between 

two objects is not always necessary for a force to be applied. 

Important Dates... 

Next week is Assessment Week and your child 

will be doing tests and tasks to help us 

determine what they have achieved this year 

so far and inform us of their next steps in 

learning.  

 

Monday – Class 3 - Open Door - 3.20pm – 

3.40pm - please come and have a chat about 

your child or feel free to come and look at the 

work we have been doing in class. 

Don’t Forget 

 

Swimming kits are needed each Friday. 

 

Water bottles are needed in school now that 

the weather is becoming warmer. 

 

Please come and check in lost property if your 

child has lost any items of clothing. It is 

currently overflowing with coats, jumpers and 

cardigans! Please ensure all clothing is named 

so that it can easily be reunited with the 

rightful owner! 

Special News! 

 

Christian Value Certificate – Humility 

Jaiden Kilshaw 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Kaitlyn Marsden 

 

Writer of the Week –  

Libby Pullan 

Next Week... 

Next week is Assessment Week in English and 

Maths. We will be working hard to recall all our 

previous learning in grammar, reading, writing 

and number. The results of these tests will 

lead on to us setting new targets for your child 

to achieve in the upcoming weeks and months. 

We will also be learning about the Romans and 

collecting information ready to use in a non-

fiction report.  

 


